
17th September 2021 

We have had a very successful week in school this week. Thank you to all 

of you who managed to join us for the information meetings or accessed 

them online. We have had some really positive comments about them. If 

you have not had chance to watch them please go to class pages on the 

website under the Children Tab.  

Pupil Leadership 

We have voted for our Class Knypersley Knights this week after listening to 

an assembly from Mr Gillespie about the role and the responsibilities of this 

leadership position. Our Knights are:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We have some sad news that Mrs Johnson is unwell at present and will be 

off work for some time. We wish her well and hope she has a speedy     

recovery. Mrs Pugh will be joining Year 2 to support in Mrs Johnson’s    

absence.  

Diary Dates 

 

24th September 2021 

MacMillan Coffee Event 

NON UNIFORM  

 

30th September 2021 

EYFS Parent Phonics Workshop 

 

8th October 2021 

Y1 Forest school  

PARENT ENGAGEMENT  

 

13th October 2021 

From 8am—Family Photographs  

During school hours—Individual 

Photographs 

 

14th October 2021 

9.15am Harvest Festival 

Year 4 Parents Invited 

 

18th October 2021 

Parents Evenings 

MORE DETAIL TO FOLLOW  

 

21st October 2021 

AUTUMN DISCO (PTFA Event)  

YR-Y4 More details to follow  

 

22nd October 2021 

School Closes for Half Term 

 

1st November 2021 

School opens for all  

 

Holiday lists and important 

dates have all been updated and 

are available on our website. 

 

Attendance 

Busy Bees    96.7% Class 5  94.0% 

Caterpillars   97.3% Class 6  94.9% 

Class 2          97.2% Class 7  96.7% 

Class 3          98.7% Class 8  99.3% 

Class 4  97.9% Class 9  88.9% 

Week Commencing 6th September 2021 

Class 8 with 99.3% 

AN EXCELLENT ACHIEVEMENT 

A good start to the year, please keep up the hard work!! 

 Whole School Attendance 96.2%  School target — 96.5% 

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING 

You will have received a letter today with details about our event  

Next FRIDAY 24th SEPTEMBER  

We would like to invite you to join us to celebrate this wonderful event.  

PLEASE CAN CHILDREN COME TO SCHOOL IN NON UNI|FORM wearing the colours of the charity:  
PURPLE, GREEN & WHITE. 

Complete and return your slip to join children from:  

 KS2 (class 6-9) 9:15am —10:15am  

 Reception & Morning Nursery 10:30am -11:30am  

 KS1 (class 2-5) & Afternoon Nursery :30pm—2:30pm  

There will be a CAKEAWAY on the bottom playground after school.   

Donations of SHOP BOUGHT CAKES to come to school on THURSDAY please.  

Class 2 Jessica Parry Class3 Teddie Taylor Year 1 

Class 4 Darcie Flowers Class 5 Darcy Warburton Year 2 

Class 6 Amelia Dawsom Class 7 Henrietta Richards Year 3  

Class 8 Fletcher Galley Class 9 Dylan Taylor Year 4  



Nursery Request 

If any parents have any spare wall paper that school 

could have. 

Could this please be given to the nursery staff to help 

with the early writing skills. Thank you. 

 

Achiever of the Week 

 

Busy Bees Oliver Tarry 

Caterpillars Esra Cook 

Class 2  Thomas Slater 

Class 3  Nancy Salisbury 

Class 4  Katie Marsh  

Class 5  Daisy Stewart 

Class 6  Tailah-Beau Hallmark 

Class 7  George McNally 

Class 8  Charlie Griffiths 

Class 9  Liam Hopson 

  

Celebrate Good Times!  

Congratulations 

This week Rockstars can care for others 

Thank you so much for making Knypersley 
the best place to be! 

 

Nursery  George Ingram & Tilly  
  Cartlidge 

Busy Bees River Creasey 

Caterpillars Harry Young 

Class 2  Jessica Parry 

Class 3  Payton Keeling 

Class 4  George Donnolly  

Class 5  Henry Parker 

Class 6  Nel Wright 

Class 7  Lewis Plant 

Class 8  Maisie Evans 

Class 9  Grace Ellis 

 

Mrs Goodyear’s Rockstar is 

Sophie Blakeman 

Knypersley Rockstars 

  

Class 2  Tiffany Fern 

Class 3  Hugo Richards 

Class 4  Elliott Fuller 

Class 5  Toby Gayle 

Class 6  Isabelle Baskeyfield 

Class 7  Conor Hampson 

Class 8  Seren Bates 

Class 9  Isabelle Sansome 

 

Author of the Week 

     House points 

Congratulations to Fire  

 Fire  214 Water    178 

 Air  195 Earth   152 

 

 Keep up the good work everyone!  

               PARKING 

Most days the Church car park is open to support 

with the congestion and parking around our school. 

Please be aware of your speed whilst driving and parking  near 

the school as young children are walking on the pavements. 

Please be courteous to our neighbours and park sensibly. 

Many thanks.  

WALKING THE WALLS  

Please can we ensure that children DO NOT walk on the walls 

on the one way system as it is slows down the  queue. If you 

need assistance collecting your children please call 

the office to arrange.  

We start week 1 of the school 
dinner menu next week. 

Please check our      
website and twitter 
for more news, dates 
and updates through 
the week at 
@knypersleyFirst or 
www.knypersley.staff
s.sch.uk  


